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Public Domain Improvements 

We are delivering a package of Public Domain Improvements works that will assist students, school 
staff, and visitors to access the new school buildings, as well as improve the amenity in the local 
area. The safety of students, school staff and the local community is our highest priority. 

Hermitage Road  

Works for the new footpath on Hermitage Road have started, with the relocation of Ausgrid power 
poles, Jemena gas line and NBN cables now complete.   

Temporary pause of works 

An undocumented inground pipe was discovered while initial works were being completed. This 
means the original program of works will need to be paused until an alternative design is developed 
and then approved by relevant authorities.  

Due to this delay, works will temporarily be suspended at the site. For the safety of vehicles and 
pedestrians the site will remain established with items such as fencing and water barriers remaining 
in place.  

Works are expected to restart in early November 2023. 

Upcoming works 

When works continue they will include: 

 trenching for the new Sydney Water watermain diversions 
 new cabling for the relocation of Telstra and Optus assets 
 constructing footings for the new footpath.  

 

Standard working hours will be 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No 
work will take place on Sundays or public holidays unless otherwise advised. 

For further information about the project, please visit the website at edu.nsw.link/MEEP or by 
scanning the QR code. You can also call or email us during business hours using the contact details 
below.  

Enquiries for the Meadowbank TAFE campus can be made via email at 
meadowbankprecinct@tafensw.edu.au or by calling 1800 752 142 during 
business hours. 
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